

The Weekly

Meeting/Making/Moving Opportunities

Sunday, September 9

8:00 am Worship Service with Communion

9:00 am Relevétions Rehearsal (Gym, Social Room))

9:15 am Nursery Care-infants and toddlers (Ed. Center 100)
 9:15 am Children's Sunday School (Ed. Center 1st & 2nd floors)

9:15 am Traditional Worship Service with Communion

10:15 am Coffee Fellowship (Social Room)

10:45 am Contemporary Style Worship Service with Communion

10:45 am The Forum Sunday School Class (Asbury Room)

1:30 pm Relevétions Rehearsal (Sanctuary)

5:00 pm Children's & Youth Family Ministry Kick-Off Picnic

(Circleville Park)

Monday, September 10

10:00 am Life After Loss Team Meeting (Wesley 202)

11:30 am UMW Friendship Circle (Social Room)

11:30 am UMW Reading Group (Ed. Center 308)

5:30 pm Prayer (Sanctuary)

7:00 pm Christian Believer Orientation (Asbury Room)

Tuesday, September 11

12:30 pm Women of Purpose (Ed Center 308)

7:00 pm Mission & Justice Meeting (Ed. Center 300, 302)

7:00 pm Troop 31 (Gym)

Wednesday, September 12

11:00 am Bread Basket Community Kitchen (Social Room) 5:15 pm Staff-Parish Relations Committee (Wesley 202)

5:30 pm Prayer Gathering (Frank Chapel) 7:00 pm Boy Scout Den Meeting (Gym)

7:00 pm Troop 31 Committee Meeting (Asbury Room)

Thursday, September 13

12:00 pm Ruth Circle Meeting (Ed. Center 301)
7:00 pm Introduction to pathways (Ed. Center 300)
7:00 pm Scout Merit Badge Meeting (Wesley 205)

Friday, September 14

6:30 am Accountable Disciples (Social Room)

Saturday, September 15

9:00 am Shoe Bank (Wesley 203)



PSU Students, stop by for free coffee, food, study space, and friendly faces!

Semester Hours

Sunday: 12:30-6:00 pm Monday-Thursday: 9:00 am-9:00 pm Friday: 9:00 am-5:00 pm

Music Ministry Rehearsals

Contact Russell Bloom at stpaulsmusicsce@gmail.com

Wellspring Praise Team

Sunday 9:00 am Wesley 303 Tuesday 5:30 pm Sanctuary Wednesday 5:30 pm Sanctuary

Chancel Choir

Thursday 7:00 pm Sanctuary

Carillon Handbell Choir

Tuesday 6:00 pm Asbury Room

Cherub Choir (grades K-2) Starts 9/9/2018

Sunday 10:10 am Ed. Center 103

Angelus Choir (grades 3-6) Starts 9/9/2018

Sunday 10:10 am Ed. Center 3rd

floor



Find us on: facebook. Music Ministry at St. Paul's



NOTES

A Special Church Council meeting will be held September 12, 7 pm in Wesley 204, to discuss the proposals of the Structure Task Force. All are invited.

St. Paul's is very excited to introduce **pathways to MEETING-MAKING-MOVING**our new discipleship plan! We invite you to learn more by attending one of the following - September 13, 7 pm, 301 Ed Center;
September 23, 9:15 am in Abba Java and 10:45 am, 301 Ed Center. Visit stpaulsc.org/pathways

Scrip orders may be picked up today outside the church office. Thank you for taking part in St. Paul's Scrip Gift Card Program.

MEETING

Join us this evening for our Children and Youth Ministry Fall Kickoff Picnic at Circleville Park from 5-8.

On September 16 at Faith UMC, Bellefonte, Bishop Jeremiah Park will speak on the proposal (concerning a Way Forward) to the special General Conference of the UM Church. To register contact the church office.

All St. Paul's women and friends are invited to hear national speaker and writer Heather Holleman in Abba Java, September 22, 9:30-11 am. Heather will speak on her book, Seated with Christ: Living Freely in a Culture of Comparison. Contact Denise Bortree (dsb177@psu.edu).

Want to share your talent or hobby during Coffee Fellowship? We are looking for enthusiastic hobbyists, musicians, performers - of any age. Email Sue Ake (sja1@psu.edu).

SPYF is looking for congregation members to provide meals for our Sunday night gatherings. This is a great way to connect with and serve our youth! Contact Mitch (make@stpaulsc.org).

Save the Date for Pizza and Parade! Watch for an evite to the pizza dinner on October 12, 5:30-6:45 pm in the Social Room. Plan to stay and watch the PSU Homecoming Parade from the front of St. Paul's!

Caring for an aging parent or loved one? Join ACAP-C.C. at the next free educational session by Liz Plozner-Chalfa, Dir. Juniper Village Wellspring Memory Care. Healthy Living for Your Brain, presented September 11, 5:30-7 pm at Best Western Plus, 115 Premier Drive, State College.

MAKING

Children's Choirs begin today! Rehearsals follow Sunday School in the Ed. Center, 10:10-10:40 am. Cherub Choir, grades K-2, meets in Room 103 with Ms. Mia and Ms. Lauren. Angelus Choir, grades 3-6, meets on the 3rd floor with Ms. Joanna and Mrs. Nelson. God loves to hear His children sing! Contact Joanna Carlson: joannacarlson@gmail.com.

Christian Believer, a topical DISCIPLE study focusing on Church creeds, will be offered for Fall thru Spring. Orientation on September 10. Classes begin September 24. Small group and church leaders are highly encouraged to enroll. Take your next step on the *Making* pathway of Discipleship. Contact Phil Mohr (238-3981 or pnlmohr@comcast.net).

Friendship UMW Circle, September 10, 11:30 am,
Social Room. Ladies, bring
your lunch, join the fellowship

Ruth UMW Circle, September 13, Noon on the third floor of the Ed Center.
All ladies are welcome.

Deborah UMW Circle,

September 19 at 7 pm in Joan Zimmers' home. Sue Justice will present program on Abba Java. All ladies are welcome.

and **moving** into new expressions of love and service



Child Connection Ministry Introductory Meeting September 18, 5 pm in 208 Ed. Center. Join us to learn about this mentoring relationship between St. Paul's families and our Preschool families.

Life After Loss: St. Paul's is offering an educational/support group for persons grieving the loss of a loved one. Starting September 23 for six weeks - 12:05-2:30pm in the Asbury Room. RSVP to: Janet Mitchell (814-861-3917) or Karen Eklund (814-883-8549) by September 17.

MOVING

Children's storytellers are needed. Contact Tori for details (tvonleer@stpaulsc.org).

Bread Basket Community Kitchen needs soup donations. If you and your friends or small group would be willing to make five gallons of soup in the church kitchen, please contact Patsy at nelsonhome7@verizon.net or Jan at randjrogers@hotmail.com.

October 11, Pastor Becky jumps off a 12 story building (rappels actually)! Over the Edge is a joint fundraiser for Interfaith

fundraiser for Interfaith
Human Services and Faith
Centre. Help sponsor Becky
by contributing toward her

\$5000 goal. To learn more and/or donate online visit give.overtheedge.events/
PushBeckyOverFraserCentre or write a check payable to St. Paul's UMC with Pastor Becky OTE in the memo line.

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

Tori Von Leer, 237-2163 ext. 148 tvonleer@stpaulsc.org

Acolyte Training has been rescheduled to Thursday September 13 at 6 pm.

Anyone in 4th grade and above can attend! Contact Katie Brumberg (katie.brumberg@gmail.com).

COMING IN OCTOBER! 2nd
Sunday Fellowship for kids
in grades K-5. Watch for
more details!

All volunteers in children and youth classes/activities are required to have Safe Sanctuary clearances.

Contact Tori for information.

YOUTH MINISTRY

Mitch Ake, 237-2163 ext. 147 make@stpaulsc.org www.stpaulsc.org/SPYNFO

SPYF will be meeting on September 16 for a meal, lesson, and game, 5:30-8 pm on the third floor of the Ed. Center. Grades 6-12 welcome and bringing a friend is encouraged! Our first series is all about the Gospel, including sharing what we believe, why we believe certain things, and discussing what "The Gospel" means to us personally.

CAMPUS MINISTRY

Jen Gruendler, 238.6739 ext. 139 jgruendler@stpaulsc.org www.wesleypsu.org

Sunday Student Lunch Today at 11:45 am in Abba
Java. Join the good food and fellowship!

Gospel of John Bible Study Wednesdays at 5 pm. Contact Jen with questions or to sign up.

Sign up now for our Fall Service Trip to Washington
DC - September 21-23. The
whole weekend for \$20!!

Students and Congregation, join Jen tomorrow night in the HUB Freeman Auditorium at 7 pm to see best selling author, pastor and speaker, Rev. Nadia Bolz Weber.

"What's Happening?" email updates: This weekly email blast highlights a few of the many activities taking place at St. Paul's. Please send your email address to Virginia at vflick@stpaulsc.org if you would like to receive these updates.

Prayer Requests and Praises: Place a prayer/praise request card in the offering plate or contact Shannon McChesney-Brungart (smcchesneybrungart@icloud.com; 880-1959).

Hospital Visitation: Due to privacy regulations, we must depend on our members to inform the church of the hospitalization of their family members or neighbors who desire spiritual care. Please fill out the Connect Card in your bulletin, or call the church office at 237-2163 with information.

Visit the Library located in the Asbury Room on the 3rd floor. Checkout/return books anytime the church is open.

Upper Room (\$.80 reg. print; \$1.25 large print) for September/October are available in the magazine racks outside Sanctuary entrances.

WELCOME TABLE

9:15 am Cheri Harte (Calder)

Jean Doyle (College)

10:45 am Leann Mohr (Calder)

Tami Mistrick (College)

GREETERS

9:15 am Tami Mistrick (Calder)

Rod & Joan Kelchner (College)

10:45 am Bruce & Judy Lingenfelter (Calder)

Jeff & Evie Mugridge (College)

ATTENDANCE - September 2

8:00 am	32
9:15 am	273
10:45 am	118
Total	423

PASTORAL STAFF

Senior Pastor Greg Milinovich Associate Pastor Becky McGee Director of the Wesley Foundation Jen Gruendler

SERVICES

8:00 am Traditional Worship with Communion9:15 am Traditional Worship10:45 am Contemporary Style Worship

COFFEE FELLOWSHIP

10:15 am (Social Room)

HOURS

Church Office:

Monday-Friday 9 am-4 pm

Custodian Schedule:

Sunday 7 am-3 pm

Monday-Friday 9 am-10 pm

Saturday 8 am-12:30 pm

PARKING INFORMATION

The church parking lot (corner of Locust Lane & Calder Way) is reserved for renters & staff Monday-Friday, 7am-5pm. All other vehicles will be towed at the owner's expense. Parking is available on the street or in a nearby parking facility. After 5 pm the parking lot is available to those attending church functions.

ARTICLE AND SLIDE SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS

The Weekly: Due Mondays at 4pm. 50 word limit. Will run no longer than 3 weeks.

Email articles to lheverly@stpaulsc.org

The Messenger (monthly): Due the second Wednesday of each month at 12pm. 200 word limit.

Email articles to vflick@stpaulsc.org

Both publications appear on our church website. If you prefer to keep your address/phone number private, and a contact is necessary, you may refer people to the church office to get your contact information.

Sunday Morning Slides: Due Wednesdays. May be PowerPoint slides without transitions or animations. Indicate the order in which you want them to appear.

Email slides to stpaulscmedia@gmail.com

